Suite 2300, 645-7" Avenue S.W.
Calgary, AB

TZP 468

Tel: 403-509-4666

Fax: 403-508-4217

January 19, 2004

T.M. Baker

Chief Conservation Officer
National Energy Board
444 Seventh Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X8

Dear Mr. Baker,

In order to clarify WestemGeco's intent with regards to its proposed Mackenzie/Liard Rivers, NT 2D
Seismic Program, it is WesternGeco’s request to change the application to acquire this program
from June 20™ 2005 to August 31% 2005.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concems.

Yours truly, .

AlF—

Stephen D. Whidden
Canada Manager

c.C. Mr. Vern Christensen, Mackenzie Valley Environmental impact Review Board, e-mail:
vchristensen@mveirb.nt.ca
-Ms. Maria Healy, indian and Northern Affairs Canada, e-mail: healym@inac-ainc.gc.ca
Mr. Bruce Hanna, Department of Fisheries and Oceans, e-mail: hannab@dfo-mpo.qac.ca
Andy Graw, Indian and Northern Affairs Canada, e-mail: grawa@inac-ainc.gc.ca
Mieke Vander Valk, National Energy Board, e-mail: mvandervalk@neb-ons.gc.ca




